From: Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk <Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk>

Sent: 21 September 2021 16:52

To: sleoussis@

Cc: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Cedar Restaurant 58 College Road, NW10 5ET - Police Reps - Reference 22366/464

Spyridon,

Thank you for the prompt reply.

Yes, | can confirm that police will withdraw our representations as your client accepts the conditions.
Regards,

Phil

CC Brent Council

PC Phil Graves 3122 NW - NW BCU
M ETRO PO LITA N Licensing Officer — Brent BCU
South Harrow Police Station, 74 Northolt
Road, Harrow HA2 ODS

: 07500 087 115 745147

www.met.police.uk
Philip.Graves@met.police.uk

POLICE

From: Spyridon Leoussis

Sent: 21 September 2021 16:24

To: Graves Phil S - NW-CU

Cc: business.licence@brent.gov.uk

Subject: RE: Cedar Restaurant 58 College Road, NW10 5ET - Police Reps - Reference 22366/464

Good afternoon Phil,

Thank you for your email.

Ny client confirms that he shall adhere to all 17 points mentioned in your emailed letter below.
Please confirm that the Police are withdrawing their representations.

Kind regards,

Spyridon Leoussis
Partner
NWL Solicitors

A

|_|E| NWL soucwons?f/wm

Quality


https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http*3A*2F*2Fwww.met.police.uk*2F&data=04*7C01*7CPhil.S.Graves*40met.police.uk*7Cee6b889155e444ee814708d8da53912b*7Cf3ee2a7e72354d28ab42617c4c17f0c1*7C0*7C0*7C637499399760435592*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C1000&sdata=G0BPdveIqfTaGHVUXRCF*2BqdxiQ*2B4myTN*2Fr7w0*2Flb3Jo*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUl!!CVb4j_0G!BTABRKqNKtRTu8sypKEckm190m3KTBYa-YIiwwh-vYbJZ9aULoI3_gMa6ulBe7EWqAGgQMHQSw$
mailto:Philip.Graves@met.police.uk
mailto:business.licence@brent.gov.uk

